Brackbill, Robert

From: Brackbill, Robert

Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 10:13 AM

To: '‘Chronister, Ronald'

Subject: UPE/Highmark Form A Filing: Public Comment Received from John Bonaroti
Attachments: Highmark merger letter.doc

Mr. Chronister,

The following and attached public comment concerning the subject filing are being forwarded to you for

appropriate response.

Robert E. Brackbill, Jr. | PIR | Chief, Company Licensing Division
Pennsylvania Insurance Department

1345 Strawberry Square | Harrisburg, PA 17120

Phone: 717.783.2143 | Fax: 717.787.8557

E-mail: rbrackbill@pa.gov

www.insurance.pa.gov | www.chipcoverspakids.com

From: John Bonaroti [mailto:jb4pt@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2012 11:29 PM

To: Brackbill, Robert

Subject: Support for Highmark-West Penn merger

Dear Mr. Brackbill-

Please see the attached document with my comments. Thank you.
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